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Two great developments announced at the November 17 City Council 

meeting: 

Councilwoman Crampsie Smith (2 mins.) 

● The Councilwoman is focused on homelessness and the 

housing crisis and has been meeting with people throughout 

the state, Alan Jennings, and Alicia Karner and announced the 

first meeting of the Bethlehem Affordable Housing Task Force 

(members include people from non-profits, financial 

institutions, city government, developers, etc.) to address the 

issue of lack of affordable housing and rental properties within 

the City with a goal of bringing ideas “to the table” by April. 

Fantastic! 

Councilwoman Negron (2 mins.) 



● The Councilwoman has facilitated a meeting with the Mayor 

and Chief Kott with Pinebrook Family Services that has been 

doing work with the Allentown Police Department — with the 

goal of perhaps working together relative to the new plan by 

the Police and the Health Bureau to link a social worker to 

Police activities. Fantastic! 

Your tax dollars at work! 

The Bethlehem Gadfly 

 


